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Factory-built housing meeting set for May 10 in Fairmont 
 

FAIRMONT – Factory-built housing officials have scheduled a regional meeting 
for 6 p.m. May 10 at Muriale’s Restaurant, 1742 Fairmont Ave., Fairmont, the co-
president of the West Virginia Housing Institute Inc. announced. 

The agenda will include recently passed legislation to ban discrimination against 
manufactured housing, proposed changes in regulatory controls, and the Institute’s July 
19-21 convention at Snowshoe Mountain Resort, said WVHI Co-President Kevin 
Wilfong, owner of Middletown Home Sales of Fairmont. 

“This is the second regional meeting of our new organization and we hope to have 
a large turnout,” Wilfong said. “While we have an agenda planned, any issue a retailer, 
manufacturer, community owner or anyone else involved in our industry wants to talk 
about will be open for discussion.” 

The meeting is scheduled from 6 to 8 p.m. Mitch Woodrum, head of the state 
board that regulates manufactured housing, has been invited to attend. 

The Institute represents the factory-built industry, its suppliers, contractors, 
lending officials and friends in the legal community. 
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